



S Owen
Head of Lower School
01691 626511
Email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

Hotdog with chips

9th March 2022

Dear Parent

We have arranged to take Year 8 pupils to AMF Hollywood Bowling, Shrewsbury on Wednesday 23rd March for bowling and a buffet. This should be a fun time with the opportunity to socialise with their group.

We will leave College at 4.15pm and return by 7.30pm to the Lower School car park for pick up by parents. We will transport them there and back to College afterwards, unless it's easier for you to collect them from AMF Hollywood Bowling, Shrewsbury at 7.00pm. Pupils may text you if these times alter for any reason. Pocket money can be brought for drinks.

Please return the reply slip below to the Lower School secretaries, <u>lowerschoolsecretaries@ellesmere.com</u> by Friday 18th March.

Yours sincere	ly			
Show	an Owen			
Please delete	e as appropriate*:			
Name of pupil		*will attend / will not attend the bowling evening.		
I will collect	him/her from College at 7.30pm			
I will collect	him/her from AMF Bowling at 7.0	0pm		
Menu choice	:			
	Beef burger with chips			
	Chicken burger with chips			
	Vegan burger with chips			
	I			

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286